
From: Roberts, Kathryn, NMENV 
Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 5:03 PM 
To: Mark.J.Phaneuf@usace.army.mil; Michaei.T.Goodrich@usace.army.mil; 
Jon.Vaii@Cbifederalservices.com; adria.bodour.1@us.af.mil 
Cc: McQuillan, Dennis, NMENV; Agnew, Diane, NMENV; Kieling, John, NMENV 
Subject: Approval- GW Disposition Letter Work Plan Addendum #2 
Importance: High 

All, 

NMED has reviewed Addendum #2 of the Groundwater Disposition Letter Work Plan, dated November 
9, 2015. 

NMED hereby approves the addendum, but will send a formal approval letter under separate cover. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Katie Roberts 

Kathryn Roberts 
Director 
Resource Protection Division 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Kathryn.roberts@state.nm.us 
Office of the Secretary: 505-827-2855 
Office: 505-827-1603 
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